

## Office of the Warden

County of Middlesex, 399 Ridout Street North, London Ontario N6A 2P1 cburghardtiesson@middlesex.ca

July 17, 2020

Mayor Ed Holder The Corporation of the City of London 300 Dufferin Avenue, P.O. Box 5035 LONDON ON N6A 4L9 mayor@london.ca; and hmachel@london.ca

Dear Mayor Holder:

Middlesex County Council received London City Council's resolution dated June 30, 2020 in regard to your request for parity on the MLPS Authority Board. After careful consideration, County Council determined that they would not provide parity on the Board.

In the event that City Council has an interest in having a seat on the Authority Board, I would encourage your Council to make that request to County Council at your earliest convenience as per the recommendation of the City / County Liaison Committee meeting.

Sincerely,

Cathy Burghardt-Jesson, Warden

"Burkardt!

Middlesex County

cc: Cathy Saunders, City Clerk